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Hello again, Brothers.  We hope everyone has moved into 2021 with a renewed spirit and a resolve 
to make this coming year a better time for everyone.  Remember:  we are excited to be back in All 
Saints Hall for our monthly meetings.   

The Regional Meeting was held at St. Luke’s on January 23.  There were several presentations that 
outlined ways for our councils to improve with the help of Supreme. The free dues incentive was 
extended from January 1 to June 30.  All new members get free dues until June 30, 2021.  New 
liability insurance company has outlined policies for alcohol distribution (liability coverage for 
donations or sales).  This was reviewed in detail at the meeting.  Pay attention to Robocalls to get 
updates on monthly meetings.  We want to see members and renew friendships.  The Knights are 
having a spot in the weekly church bulletin.   
 
Special Olympics has a fundraiser at Daytona at the August 28 Race, 2021.  $10 of every ticket sold 
for that NASCAR race will go to Special Olympics.  Volunteers needed to assist athletes on race day. 
The National Special Olympic Games are coming up in 2022.  Knights of Columbus will be supplying  
many volunteers to assist with the games.  Details to follow. 
 
The State Convention is coming up on May 28 & 29.  Our council will be sending representatives to 
the meetings in Orlando.  Attendees will be elected at our March monthly meeting. 
Holy Spirit will be hosting a fundraiser and social distance gathering to include a RAFFLE in the latter 
part of May.  The Knights will be supplying volunteers to help with the event.  Come join us!!!  
 
Have a faith filled and love filled Valentine’s Day on February 14.  Wear RED. 
 
March is the month for celebrating St. Patrick’s Day on March 17.  Wear GREEN.  

 

In the meantime, everyone, STAY SAFE!!! 

God Bless,  

Paul Turner, Grand Knight and the Council # 11669 Officers 

 

REMEMBER: Monthly Council meetings are held at 7:30pm on the second Monday of each month in 
All Saints Hall  -  SEE YOU THERE. 

 


